
 
 

Notice of Second Reading and Passing of the Provision of Taxation Information  
#200 By-law 

 
 
TAKE NOTICE THAT Annapolis Royal Town Council will hold a second reading and passing 
of the following By-laws at the September 18, 2024, 6:00 p.m. Council meeting: 
 

Provision of Taxation Information #200 By-law 
 

Persons wishing to make a presentation, verbally or in writing, at the Council meeting on 
September 18, 2024, must contact administration at the phone number or email below by 
September 13, 2024. 
 
Copies of the proposed by-laws are available at Town Hall, from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm, except 
public holidays, or by emailing admin@annapolisroyal.com 
 
Sandi Millett-Campbell 
Chief Administrative Officer 
PO Box 310 
Annapolis Royal, NS 
B0S 1A0 
Phone: (902) 532-2043 Ext. 104 

mailto:admin@annapolisroyal.com

